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Your invitation to Parliament

When the new speaker of the
house, The Right Honourable
Trevor Mallard, removed the
name of Jesus Christ from the
Parliamentary prayer upon
taking office, it was done without
notice or apparent consultation.

The prayer is to acknowledge that those in
Parliament are not the highest authority, b

e there to serve t

Is this the legacy we want our children
and children’s children to inherit — Jesus
Christ out, Trevor Mallard in? As believers
how can we remain silent? Silence will
only affirm and validate his decision.

If the church doesn’t rise o be the voice
of conscience in the nation, then who will?

We will bring a strong and clear message
that actually, many New Zealanders,
not just the church, do not agree with
what has been done, nor how it was
Ne will be asking, in no uncertain
: hrist be




